
 
Report from Kennedy Reed on how we may celebrate our Centenary 

 
My current thoughts about the Centennial are as follows: 
 

1. Since there will not be an IUPAP General Assembly in the Centennial year 
(2022), maybe we should plan to have a Centennial Symposium during the 2023 
General Assembly. (Content TBD).  Note that 2013 will be the Centennial of the 
first IUPAP GA. 
 

2. During the Centennial year, we could post monthly features related to IUPAP 
history on the IUPAP web site. (eg. We might feature one or more founding 
member countries each month - with input from the country’s liaison committee). 

 
3. Other articles on IUPAP history could be featured in the IUPAP Newsletters 

during the year 2022. (Maybe with input from the Commissions) 
 
4. We might consider using some of IUPAP’s reserve funds to have a high quality 

IUPAP 100th anniversary booklet professionally produced. 


